
 

 

TES Gifted and Talented Newsletter 

Events and Opportunities 
This semester, students have studied various content such as art history, famous 

musicians, grammar, the American Revolution, the Roman Empire, algebra, and 

volume to name a few.  Students have utilized Google Classroom on the days I 

was not at TES and can continue to access it this summer to review content. 

 

Upcoming Opportunities 
We have an upcoming field trip to the Kentucky Science Center on May 29.  
Students will be able to participate in a lab experiment and watch a 3D movie in 
the IMAX theater as well as visit the exhibits.   
 

Remind 
If you have not signed up for Remind, text @bprosc to 81010 and you can 

receive notifications about upcoming events and opportunities!  

As always, feel free to call or email if you have any questions or if there is 
anything I can do for you.  Have a great summer! 
                                                                                         
Thanks,                                                                
Brandie Prosch                                           
brandie.prosch@spencer.kyschools.us 
 
 
 

 
 
 
putting the preamble to  

the constitution in order 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
playing one of their                                                                                              painting like  
favorite games,                                                                                                                          Michelangelo 

Kahoot! 
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